
Friday Newsletter             

23.1.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

INSET Day Reminder 

A reminder that it is our INSET day tomorrow, Friday 24th January and school will be closed 
to all pupils. We will reopen as normal on Monday 27th January.  

 

Y6 Residential  

Year 6 have had a fantastic few days staying at Lockerbie Manor this week. They took part in 
a range of outdoor activities including abseiling, canoeing, kayaking and orienteering. 
Singing songs round the campfire and toasting marshmallows was another highlight of the 
visit. A huge well done to our year 6 children for their excellent behaviour, positive attitude, 
teamwork and resilience. They will be looking forward to a long weekend to catch up on 
some sleep! 

               

      

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ICT user agreement 

As you are aware, we sent home the ICT acceptable user agreement on Tuesday 21st 
January. A letter will follow to explain its context within our online safety policy. This is a 
standard school agreement and not a cause for concern.  

 

Education Sunday 

On Sunday 16th February, Springwell Village Methodist Church will be holding a special 

event to mark Education Sunday. The event will celebrate links between churches and 

schools and Reverend Matt is keen for our children and their families to get involved. Watch 

out for the letter giving more information about it next week.  

 

Special Mentions! 

                              Special Mentions and lunchtime awards will return next week.  

 

 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

 

Miss Gettings  

Deputy Headteacher 

 



Key Dates: 

 


